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November 20th, 2023  

A Personal Greeting  

from  

Member of Provincial Parliament, Logan Kanapathi  

I extend my warmest congratulations on behalf of the Legislature of Ontario to 
Tamil Memorial Foundation (TMF) for organizing the 33rd Annual Tamil 
National Flag Day, a momentous event observed globally on November 21, 2023. 

I commend the Tamil Memorial Foundation for its dedication to commemorating 
and educating about the Tamils' history, culture, and sacrifices made in the 
pursuit of freedom, human rights, and self-determination. The Foundation's 
commitment to serving as the authentic voice of grassroots Tamils without 
political affiliations is commendable. The Tamil National Flag stands as a 
powerful symbol, encapsulating the enduring spirit of the Tamils and their 
unwavering pursuit of freedom, sovereignty, and the right to self-determination. 
The celebration of Tamil Flag Day offers a valuable opportunity for reflection on 
Tamil heritage, culture, and the ongoing quest for human rights. It is a testament 
to the resilience and contributions of the Canadian Tamil community, who have 
not only preserved their heritage but have also become integral parts of the 
diverse cultural landscape of Canada. 

I am confident that this event will serve as event fosters greater understanding, 
appreciation, and unity among communities, reinforcing the principles of human 
rights and racial harmony. I express my gratitude for including me in this 
significant occasion.  

Kind Regards, 

 
Logan Kanapathi, MPP   
Markham-Thornhill 


